
Photo Shoot Information 

When: Sunday, May 18th 9:00 – 7:30  Where: DPDC 

• Dancers should be dropped off at their arrival time and picked up at their pickup time.  

• Dancers petite age and younger with more than one costume should have a helper in the dressing 
room. 

• All Dancers will get a group photo taken with each class, regardless of Individual photo orders. 

• Individual pictures will only be taken for those who have ordered them in advance.  

• A photo order form will be available on our website under the Showcase tab within two weeks before 
the photo shoot.  

• All photos need to be ordered before the photo shoot. They will not be available online to order 
afterward. We recommend the $50 gallery option.  This will allow you to view a gallery of your dancer’s 
photos and choose from them. The $50 will then go towards your package of choice. 

• Dancers should arrive hair & makeup ready and in their first costume. The dressing room space is 
reserved for dancers who have more than one costume. 

• Female Dancers can use Studio 2 as their changing room, and Males can use Studio 3. We ask that 
you be conscious of it being a shared space, respectful, and clean up after yourself.  

• Additional costumes should be sent exactly as they were given to you. Each costume should be on the 
labeled hanger with accessories attached and inside the DPDC garment bag 

• Please make sure that every piece of your dancer’s costume is labeled.  

• We will have plenty of assistants to make sure you dancer looks great before their photo. Parents are 
not allowed in the photo area as this can be a huge distraction and make the photo schedule take 
longer. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.  

• Photo Shoots can run anywhere from 30 minutes ahead to 30 minutes behind schedule. This happens 
for a multitude of reasons. If we are 30 minutes or more behind schedule, a sign will be placed on the 
front door of the studio.  

• Photo shoot day is extremely busy for the DPDC staff, so this is not the best time to ask additional 
Showcase questions.  We want to make sure you have all of your answers so we have listed all 
information in your production handbook.  If you still have a question, email is the best mode of 
communication on this day.


